
Approved July 2002 

 

STUDENTS         Policy 2840 

 

Student Services  

 

Student Accident Insurance 

 

 

The Board of Education will provide the opportunity for parents/guardians, students and others 

to purchase student accident insurance on an annual basis.  Each year the Administration will 

choose a provider offering group rates and will make the information available to District 

families. 

 

Participation in any group plan is optional and arrangements for participation are the 

responsibility of the parents/guardians or students.  However, all students are required to have 

insurance coverage before they are allowed to practice or compete in interscholastic athletics, 

cheerleading, pompon squads and similar groups. 

 


